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Recommendations 
 
Recommendation 1 

6.11 The committee recommends that the Department of Defence develop a 
hedging strategy to address the risk of a capability gap resulting from further 
delays to the acquisition of the F-35A. The strategy should be completed by 2018 
and capable of implementation by 2019 at the latest. 
Recommendation 2 

6.19 The committee recommends that the Department of Defence develop a 
sovereign industrial capability strategy for the F-35A to ensure that Australian 
aircraft can be maintained and supported without undue reliance on other 
nations. 
Recommendation 3 

6.20 The committee recommends that the government endeavour to establish 
Australia as the Asia-Pacific maintenance and sustainment hub for the F-35. 
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